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What a Year!!! 2020 Has definitely been a unique year. We have successfully 

maneuvered a year full of difficult trials and tribulations. Congratulations! With 

great praise and thanks, we look back on the health of this challenging year. 

With continued optimism and prayers, we look forward to a health centered and 

joyous New Year 2021.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEW NORMAL: 

Looking Back On A Difficult 

Year 
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Be Safe 
Attend Mass then Stay at Home 

except for essential trips 

Talk to Friends  

and  

Talk to Jesus 

Take Care  

of  Yourself 

Just Breathe!!! 

You are safe, you have made it through the year. 

The Holy Family Health Ministry wishes all of you a Very Merry 

Christmas and a Blessed, Safe, and Prosperous New Year!!! 


